Golden Jubilee School, Jalna

Minutes of the PTA Executive Committee Meeting conducted on the 2" of December via Zoom
Meeting id : 86569085939

Attendance: Ms. Priya Peter, Mr. Pratik Nanavati, Mr. Mahadev Bhosale, Ms. Snehlata Shinde, Ms.
Urvashi Khandelwal, Ms. Priyanka Agrawal, Ms. Seema Doifode, Ms. Madhur Karwa, Ms. Namrata
Kabra, Ms. Taruna Chhabda, Mr. Gajanan Jakkalwar, Dr. Satish Shekde, Ms. Sangita Pungle, Ms.
Rupali Bihani, Ms. Ayesha Dange, Mr. Mahaveer Aswal, Ms. Zara Shaikh, Ms. Kaja! Sheth, Ms. Mini
Nair, Ms. Archana Kubde, Mr. Sandeep Pise, Ms. Vandana Karnewar, Mr. Anosh Athawale, Mr.
Parmeshwar Sarate, Ms. Shraddha Devidan, Mr. Prashant Joshi, Mr. Vaibhav Nikalje, Ms. Rajkumari
Bansode, Ms. Archana Jakkalwar, Ms. Rakhee Kapoor, Ms. Manjusha Salegaonkar, Ms. Jyoti Dhakne,
Ms. Suhasini Kulkarni

Absentees: Mr. Arjunsing Sulane, Ms. Netra Bhakkad, Ms. Shikha Agrawal, Ms. Kajal Patel

The meeting was scheduled for the 1% of December 2020 but due to the quorum not being met the
same was called for again through whatsapp and conducted on the 2" of December 2020 at 3:00pm

via Zoom

The agenda of the meeting was the reopening of school on the 10" of December 2020 for Classes 10
and 12.

The Principal informed that a survey had been conducted for parents of Classes 9 to 12 and more
than 72 percent parents had opted for school to reopen from the 10" of December rather than the
23" of November.

The Principal informed that all the required precautions and safety measures would be followed.

Dr Chhabda inquired if it would be compulsory for students who are comfortable with online at
home to attend ,to which the Principal said that it is not compulsory and that online classes would
continue as scheduled.

Dr Shinde inquired if school would follow all the safety precautions to which the Principal assured
that all the precautions would be followed.

Dr Kabra inquired as to when the NEP would be implemented and for details of the same to which
the Principal said that the school had shared a link for a Webneron the NEP. Mam also requested
that for the primary section during examinations Lead School classes should not be conducted
keeping in view the screen time to which the principal agreed and said that she would have the
same implemented.

Since there were no other matters the meeting was called to an end with the vote of thanks.

Secretary, PTA Executive Committee



